We can help you be free from the
financial burden of crime.

If you are the victim of a crime, the

Office of Victim Services’ Compensation

Program may help pay for certain crime-related
expenses that are not covered by other financial
sources, such as insurance. For more information
on eligibility and benefits, please call

1-888-286-7347

Scan the code with your smartphone for more
information on the Office of Victim Services’
Compensation Program.
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To order more inserts or another poster,
please call the Office of Victim Services
at 1-800-822-8428 or order by email at
ovs@jud.ct.gov.

Thank you for displaying this information.

The Judicial Branch of the State of Connecticut complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). If you need a reasonable accommodation in
accordance with the ADA, contact a Judicial Branch employee or an ADA contact person listed at www.jud.ct.gov/ada/.
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